
  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

JUNE 5, 2018 
1 

 

 
Town of Auburn 

Conservation Commission 
June 5, 2018 

 
Members present: Jeff Porter-Chairman, Peg Donovan, Vice Chair.  Ed Fehrenbach & 
Diana Heaton, Member.  Stephanie Hanson, Richard Burnham & Kayla Beliveau, 
Alternates. 
  
Absent: Alan Villeneuve, Member.  
 
 
Mr. Porter called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. and indicated that the applicant that 
is supposed to be before us is not present yet and suggested that the Board wait a few 
minutes for Mr. Wichert to show up.   
 
At this time, Mr. Porter paused the meeting at 7:02 p.m. to wait 10 to 15 minutes to see 
if the applicant would appear. 
 
The Board resumed the meeting at 7:15 p.m. and the applicant was still not present. 
 
Mr. Porter moved on to approval of the minutes of May 1, 2018. 
  
 
MINUTES  
 

Ms. Heaton moved to accept the minutes of May 1st, 2018, as written, Mr. 
Fehrenbach seconded the motion. A vote was taken; all were in favor, and the 
motion passed.  

 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
 
Joe Wichert  
254 Rockingham Road, Tax Map 25, Lot 45  
Discuss Reduction of Wetland Buffer 
Zoned Industrial 
 
At this time, the Board spent some time reviewing the plan and noted that the lot was 
very narrow and believed that anything would look better than what exists now.    
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In conclusion, Mr. Porter assumed that Mr. Wichert would not be attending the meeting 
tonight and asked the Board if there was any new business to discuss.  None were 
noted.  With that in mind, Mrs. Donovan made a motion to adjourn. 
      
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
The Board all voted to not meet during the month of July so the next scheduled meeting 
will be held on August 7, 2018. 
 
 
ADJOURN  
 

Mrs. Donovan moved to adjourn the meeting. Ms. Heaton seconded the motion. 
All were in favor, the motion passed unanimously and the meeting stood 
adjourned at 7.20 p.m.  

 

The next Conservation Commission meeting is currently scheduled for Tuesday, 

August 7, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 47 Chester Road unless otherwise 

noted. 


